
Seneca Falls Music Boosters

Fall 2022
Dear Supporter,

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to become a contributing member of the Seneca Falls Music Boosters.
We are a support organization for the music program in the Seneca Falls Central Schools in grades K-12. As a non-profit
501c 3b charity, your donation is tax deductible.

The Seneca Falls Music Boosters supports the music program by raising funds to purchase items and provide
performance opportunities that are not within the constraints of the annual school district budget. As Boosters we work
with the music faculty toward the common goal of offering our students the most complete education possible in the
performing arts. Please join us.

This letter can be returned with your contribution to a district music teacher or it can be mailed to the address below.

Thank you!
The Seneca Falls Music Boosters

• ____ ~ $5.00 - $24.00 (Soloist)
• ____ ~ $25.00 - $49.00 (Ensemble)
• ____ ~ $50.00 - $99.00 (Composer)
• ____ ~ $100.00 - $249.00 (Conductor)
• ____ ~ $250.00 or more (Producer)
• ____ ~ I cannot contribute financially at this time, but would like to volunteer my time and talent
to the Music Boosters. (Please provide contact information below)

• ____ ~ I cannot contribute financially at this time but am interested in receiving emails
regarding Music Boosters activities. (Please provide contact information below)

Checks may be made payable to the Seneca Falls Music Boosters and returned to district music teachers or
mailed to:

Seneca Falls Music Boosters 105 Troy Street Seneca Falls, NY 13148

Please print your name or family name as you would like it listed in programs on the line below.

___________________________________________________________________________

Please add your contact information on the lines below:

Name ___________________________________________

Phone ___________________________________________

Email ____________________________________________


